
  
 

www.RavennaTownship.com/Fire.htm 
Tel 330.297.2192 

Fax 330.297.2194 

6115 South Spring Street 

Ravenna, Ohio 44266 

       
  
 
 
 
 
 

Press Release 
05-04-2017 

 
A new water line has been installed by Portage County.  There are now fire hydrants on 

portions of Dawley Road between Infirmary Road and Lake Rockwell.  There are also 

fire hydrants on Red Brush Road and portions of Brady Lake Road from Red Brush 

through Sunbeau Valley Farm and onto Menough.   

 

We encourage all residents who live in this area to contact their homeowners insurance to 

let them know you live by a fire hydrant now.     

 

 

Mark Kozak 

Fire Chief, MPA 
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